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“Building Self Esteem Through Academic Excellence”

Administrator Report
Prepared for May 29, 2018 APC Meeting
To: Academic Policy Committee
[bookmark: _GoBack]There were no students who finished the year on a Behavior Contract or an Academic Contract.
The end of the year Field Day was fun.  A lot of parents showed up to volunteer and students had a great time.  We held an awards assembly at 8:30 on the last day as well.  We recognized a lot of students in athletics and our academic successes as well.  However, we did not get the chance to give out Honor Roll awards due to a problem with PowerSchool not able to calculate our gpa’s accurately.  I will be getting an Honor Roll to the Clarion to publish.
Staffing is almost complete for the 2018-19 school year.  We hired Jill Quesenberry for 1st grade, Darci Drury for 2nd grade, and Eleanor Van-Sickle for Music/Art.  We will not be hiring for an additional instructional aide at this point.  We will determine if we still have the need next Fall.
There were 39 families that completed the Parent Survey, with all responses being completed on-line.  Refer to the attached survey results for specific information.  I did not print off any data that connects any specific family to their answers.  We can go back and look at a specific family’s survey if we think it would be beneficial.

There will be a STEM summer camp June 25-29 here at ABCS.  Mr. Drury, Mrs. Drury, Mr. Anderson, and possibly myself will be running the camp for students this summer as a pilot program.  

Most of the teachers and myself will be reviewing our Language Arts Curriculum May 30, 31, June 1.  We are not looking to change anything, only to review what aspects of our curriculum everyone is using to ensure that we have continuity from year to year.  Also, we will be looking closely at our current writing programs.  The only thing we may look to change would be how AR points are earned and how many points students should need.  This is something I would like us to discuss.  Of course, nothing would be changed without presenting it to the board first for approval.

At some point I believe it would be beneficial for us to explain the purpose and roles of the APC, PTC and administration to everyone.  We also might want to review how all stakeholders can give input to the APC throughout the year and how the APC can share information and decisions with everyone.
Cody McCanna
Administrative Leader
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